
January 27, 2023

Amber Michels
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street 
Denver, Colorado 80202

RE:  Catalix International, LLC Precious Mine Exploration Permit NOI  P-2013-008

Dear Amber:

Enclosed is a request for extension for the corrective action work on the Precious Mine Exploration
Permit for 30 days, until 2/22/2023. Since Highwall smoothing is involved in the work, any snow on
site could delay the work since no smoothing or backfilling will occur if significant snow is present.
Currently, we have contacted Jim McChristian, the landowner, who has agreed to conduct the work. I
will notify you when the work is started. 

As soon as the highwall and other piles are regraded, the new disturbance will be seeded with the seed
mix outlined in your Inspection report of December 23, 2022. It is also listed below:

 Rangeland grass mixture including Vaughn Sideoats grama (9.00 PLS/acre), Lovington Blue grama
(3.00 PLS/acre), Native Sand dropseed (0.50 PLS/acre), Arriba Western wheatgrass (1.00 PLS/acre),
and Galleta grass (0.50 PLS/acre).  

Once the area is seeded, the Abandonment Report will be filed. If you conduct a field inspection of
the work, please let me know in advance so I can arrange for jim McChristian to be present. 
Thanks, Amber.

Sincerely,

Greg Lewicki,  P.  E.
GL Engineering, PLLC

cc: Bryant Harris
Catalix International, LLC  


